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Orange County Library System Branches to Close Due to Hurricane Ian 

(Orlando, Florida) Orange County Library System will be closed on Wednesday, September 28, 
through Friday, September 30, due to the approach of Hurricane Ian, which is expected to 
impact the Orange County area on Wednesday.  

As of now, all library branches are scheduled to reopen on Saturday, October 1 for normal 
business hours, conditions permitting. We will update our website (ocls.info) and social media 
with additional information if further closures are necessary.  

The library urges the community to be safe and not to attempt to return library materials until 
our facilities reopen. Safety is our first priority, so we are suspending fines beginning September 
28 through October 2 so that customers can wait to return materials until it is safe to do so.  
 
Follow us on Twitter @oclslibrary or on Facebook at facebook.com/oclslib to get the most up-
to-date information about library closures and events.  
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